ASSOCIATION OF HISPANISTS OF GREAT BRITAIN AND IRELAND

45, Saddler Street, Durham.

6th October, 1961.

Dear Brian,

The Committee had before it at its meeting last Thursday, your letter about the 1962 Annual General Meeting of the Anglo-Catalan Society. It greatly appreciated your co-operation in sending this information and asked me to express its thanks to you. Naturally, it can have no possible objection to your plan and, if it had, does not imagine that it could have any right to do anything about it. In fact, it thought it was rather a good idea!

Yours,

Professor R. B. Tate, Spanish Department, University of Nottingham.